
NOVEMBER 2023 TRUSTEES MEETING RESCHEDULED 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regular monthly meeting of the Board of 
Trustees of the Village of Port Washington North has been rescheduled to 
Monday, November 6, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the Village Hall, 3 Pleasant 
Avenue, Port Washington, New York 11050. 
 
Dated: Port Washington, New York 
   October 24, 2023 
 

VILLAGE OF PORT WASHINGTON NORTH 
      Palma Torrisi, Village Clerk 
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